
 

 

Wednesday 19​th​ September 2018 

 

Coming soon… ONLINE PAYMENTS 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are very excited to announce that we are finally going to be able to administer payments online.  Parents and 

carers will soon be contacted to set up accounts that will enable you to pay for all school items online including 

CAPOW Breakfast Club, CAPOW After-School Club, Trips, Visits and Extra Curricula Activity. 

 

If you have children at other schools who use Agora you will be able to merge the accounts so you have all your 

payment information in one place. We are aware that Dorchester Middle School already use SIMS Agora, our 

chosen payment gateway provider. 

 

More information will follow shortly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. J. Troughton  

Senior Finance and HR Officer 

 

    
 


